
"I feel that I am evolving into a
new, improved version of myself

which is a great feeling." 
This comment was made by

someone undertaking RCIA to
come into the Catholic faith. 

 
Becoming a Catholic 

(or re-discovering your Catholic
faith) is experiencing God's love.

If you would like to find out
about the Catholic faith, please

join us on Sunday 11 September
at 7.30pm in the Parish House

(the door across the carpark
from the tennis courts). Just

turn up on the night or contact
Tim on 0412 070 511. 

We'd love to see you.




